
 

 
 
July 23, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE:    Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation - Request for Observer Status to 

Toronto Hydro Corporation’s Applications Regarding Streetlighting 
Assets 
Board File No. EB-2009-0180/0181/0182/0183 

 
Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation (“Whitby Hydro”) requests Observer status in the 
above noted proceeding.  Please note that copies of this letter have been sent to the 
Board via email, RESS as well as two (2) paper copies.  

Correspondence for this proceeding should be directed to my attention at 
rabirashed@whitbyhydro.on.ca  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Ramona Abi-Rashed 
Treasurer 
 
cc:  Applicant Contacts (via email) 

 


